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Home discussion    

question                       

Stan asked…What 

have you done today 

to make you feel 

proud?  
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On Monday morning, we were notified that we were to receive a full Ofsted  

inspection on Tuesday and Wednesday. Although the experience was rather 

stressful, it was a great opportunity to share why we feel so very proud of our 

Roseberry family. I would like to thank the children and staff for the way in 

which they responded to the process. The results of the inspection will be 

shared as soon as the official report is received - this should be some time in 

June. I would like to offer heartfelt thanks to everyone who offered their support  

and kindness throughout the inspection - this was very much appreciated!                     

I hope everyone has a restful and relaxing Bank Holiday weekend! Mrs Channing                 

Pupils of the week                                                  

All of Nursery 

Mrs Barker’s class 

Miss Berry’s class 

Mrs Sellers’ class 

Miss Burley’s class 

Jessica Dumphy-Brook 

Mia Swales 

Frankie Livingstone 

Tom Speight 

Max Herman 

What has Toby seen 
this week?    

Toby has seen some 
amazing play                       

rehearsals this week, 
as Years Three and 

Four prepare for their 
production. He can’t 
wait to see it on 18th 

May! 

Global Council’s thought for the day 
Do you always have to drive to where you are going, or could you walk 

instead? 

  Congratulations, Daniel! 
Last week, I informed you that Daniel Lavender would be representing the 

North East at the Traditional Tang Soo Do Federation UK International     
Championships at the National Indoor Athletic Centre in Cardiff. I am both 

proud and delighted to inform you that Daniel competed extremely well in front 
of an audience of thousands of people from around the world! His club and  
parents were so very proud of him. Well done, Daniel! What a superstar! 

A lovely Act of Kindness 
This week, I received an email from Jesse’s mum, who wanted to let 
me know about someone who thoroughly deserves to be presented 

with our Act of Kindness award this week. Jesse had fallen over after Sports 
Club and scraped his knee. He wasn’t badly hurt but was very upset. Alfie 

McEwan saw what had happened, dropped his own bag and picked up all of 
Jesse’s things, handed them back to him and then crouched down to offer his 
help and look after him. Jesse’s mum thought it was important that we let Al-
fie’s family and our Roseberry family know just how kind and caring he had 
been. She stated, ‘It really makes me feel privileged and lucky to know that 
such amazing students come to this school and are such great role models!  
My boys often tell me how the older children help them to get ready, helping 

them with opening their lunch etc and during after school club.’ 
Well done, Alfie! This award is very well deserved! 

Reminder: We will be closed on Monday for the Bank Holiday! 

Football success! 
On Wednesday, our football teams played matches against Hutton Rudby Primary 

School. Both teams played extremely well, with the boys losing a very close match with 

an end score of  7-5. I am delighted to say that the girls won their match with an       

impressive final score of 10 - 2!                                                                                              

Mark Shimwell’s ‘Players of the match’ were Joe Webster and Daisy Broomhead.                                                                                        

Thank you to Mark for organising the matches and preparing the pitch beforehand! 



 

We have a board and card games club coming soon 

for Y3/4!                                                                             

If you would like to run a club for younger children, 

please let us know! 

Important Dates 
1st May Bank holiday - school closed 
5th May Coronation celebration day! We’ll be 
having LOTS of fun! Children may wear red, 
white and blue to school! 
8th May Bank Holiday - school closed 
9th - 12th May Y6 SATs 
15th- 26th May Y6 swimming lessons 
18th May 1.30pm and 6pm Y3/4 production  
22nd May School photographer - class photos 
26th May 3pm Celebrating Cultures exhibition in 
lower hall and RAFT cake sale (donations from 
EYFS/Y1/Y2 will be gratefully received during 
the morning - thank you!). Break up for holiday. 
6th June Return to school (on 5th June school is 
closed for staff training) 
21st June 3pm - 5pm RAFT Summer Fair. We 
will need adult volunteers to help to make this 
event a success. Please email 
RAFT@roseberryacademy.org if you are able to 
help! Donations of raffle prizes will also be  
gratefully received! 

More dates are on our website! 

Lunch fit for a King!  
On Friday 5th May, our fabulous kitchen staff will 

prepare a picnic lunch to celebrate the                        
coronation of King Charles III.                                                          

This special meal may be ordered via MCAS. 
Please remember that even if your child is               

eligible for free school meals, you still need to 
book this meal for your child. 

More sporting success!                                                                                                       
At the start of this football season, the Stokesley Whites Under 8s football team was formed and it has 
gone from strength to strength! On Sunday the team played the last league game, winning the league! 
The team members who played in the final match were Jacob Delaney, Ruben Zimmerman, Noah Blair 

and Eddie Grainge. Two more fantastic players that have recently joined the team and will be playing with 
them next season are Sam Cutler and Freddie Brown. Well done, boys! We can’t wait to hear of your     

future successes! 

Lunchtime Award 
This week, our award goes to 

Guinevere McManus and                 
Jocelyn Thomas for their                     

beautiful manners and behaviour!  

Extra Curricular Clubs                                                               
Please note that these are in addition to our whole school, 

timetabled, enrichment curriculum. 

Choir 
(free) 
Y2-6 

Monday 
Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45 lower hall) 
Mrs Channing 

Learn to play the ocarina 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Tuesday 
Lunch time 

(12.00 – 12.30) 
Mrs Weyell 

Mindfulness 
(free) 

EYFS-Y6 

Tuesday 
12.00 – 12.30 

Mrs Sellers 

Cross Country 
(free) 
Y3-6 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 
Mrs Davis 

Football team 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

History 
(free) 
Y3-6 

20th April - 25th May 

Thursday 
3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Sellers and Mr Pearce 

from the Great Ayton         

Historical Society 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 
Y3-6 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports (not football) 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

Friday 
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  

Collecting children from school 
Please remember to inform the office if you 

would like another child’s parent to collect your 
child from school. Staff will not allow your child 

to leave with another parent if we have not been 
notified by you. 

Chilling out with mindfulness 
Mrs Sellers’ new Mindfulness Club has been a great success. It has proved top be so popular that she 
has changed the day upon which the club is run so that children who take part in cross country each 

Wednesday may also attend. Mindfulness Club will now take place each Tuesday lunch time. 


